w/c 11.5.20
Hello Willow Class: pupils and parents 
It’s been great to hear from you and to find out what you have been doing. It has been good to hear that not only have you been doing the learning which I have set but also learning new skills, such as riding your bikes.
[bookmark: _GoBack]One of the good things about ’lockdown’ is that many of us are having the opportunity to do things we don’t normally have the chance or time to do.  As you know Willow Class, Mrs Tebbutt isn’t always great at technology! Recently I have had to learn new skills and ways of doing things on the computer. It hasn’t always been easy but I have persevered and found I can do different things and discovered new ways to keep in contact with family, friends and you! I have enjoyed knowing that I can do things I wasn’t able to do before. 
Lots of us are sharing photos as a way of keeping in contact. This is very important but do remember how to keep safe. You may like to watch Episode 2 https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/jessie-and-friends-videos/  and talk to your parents about it if you have any questions. 
Keep letting me know (through the Willow email) of the things you have been doing or new ways to do them and the challenges that you have had to overcome. Be proud of all that you have done, however small it may seem.
Take care and stay safe and well. 
Mrs Tebbutt



    
